
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Department of Taxation]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I am writing to express my support for the Ohio tax return process and to 

highlight the importance of timely and efficient tax administration for 

all Ohio residents.  

[Insert a personal story or specific reasons for your support, such as 

the impact of efficient tax processes on individuals, businesses, or the 

community.] 

I believe that the continued improvements in the Ohio tax return process 

create a more accessible and fair environment for taxpayers, and I 

commend the efforts your department has made in enhancing this system. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing 

continued progress in Ohio's tax administration. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title, if applicable]  

[Your Organization, if applicable] 


